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WHERE IS THE OVERSIGHT?

Stand Against the CA Board of Pharmacy's
proposed regulations which would block
access to safe Category 1 Compounds!

Keep glutathione and vitamin B12 infusions
accessible in California by Signing Our
Petition!

#STOPTHEBOP

California Patients and
Firefighters Deserve Better:

The California State Board of
Pharmacy (BOP) could vote on these
regulations at their board meeting on
September 12. Whether the vote
proceeds or is postponed, your
signature is crucial in this ongoing
effort to influence decisionmakers and
make our voices heard.



Glutathione is a natural
antioxidant that helps

prevent cancer by repairing
cells damaged by pollution,

stress, and other harmful
chemicals.

Many Lyme and long COVID
patients have depleted

glutathione levels, making it
harder for their bodies to detoxify

from heavy metals, mold, and
other pathogens.

Cancer is the leading
cause of death among

US firefighters, but
glutathione has shown

promising results in
toxicity reversal.

The National Institute of
Health estimates that up to

43% of older adults have
vitamin B12 deficiency.

Sign and share this petition in your community and
on social media using #stopthebop 

Contact Gov. Newsom, your State Senator and
Assemblymember to share your concerns 

Join  the movement at stopthebop.com 
and follow @stop.thebop and
@volunteerfirefoundation 
on Instagram

Take Action Today!
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